
I am amazed how fast this month is just flying by.  I had the opportunity to 

get away for a few days to spend time with my family at Disney in Orlando 

to celebrate my sons 10 year wedding anniversary.  That’s how fast time flies 

by.  Our club is grateful to two new members that joined last month at our 

meeting.  Welcome to Eric Jahn and Mark Harold.  Eric came by way of one 

of his children receiving a scholarship from our club.  Mark Harold came by 

way of devoting years to Cub Scouts and is a good friend of the Flood 

family.  Thank you Lion Harold Flood for bringing us two new members. 

I had the privilege of attending Warren High School scholarship night, on 

Wednesday May 17th.  Lion Harold Flood went with me, as Lion Carroll                                                                     

Flood was in the audience with Lion Kim Flood, for their granddaughter and 

daughter graduating from High School.  Lindsey Flood was one of the 

recipients that received a scholarship from our Club.  Congratulations to 

Lindsey and Nathaniel Margerum who was our other recipient.  

An E-vite has been sent out to all club members for our upcoming 

Installation Banquet, June 19, 2017.  Please respond and let me know if you 

can attend. 

Welcome home snow birds Lion John McCann and Lion Joycelynn McCann. 

We now have a full club back in town for all our upcoming events. 

Please Mark your calendars for our clubs upcoming fund raisers, and please 

consider signing up to help out. 

Respectfully, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President Lion Pat Herman 
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Sorting Glasses 
The Gagewood Lions gathered before the general business meeting to sort glasses.  Thanks to all who were 

able to come out and help!  Thanks to our community for supporting our efforts as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 

May 20 Annual Carp Derby with the Wildwood Park District 

May 22 General Business Meeting – 7:00 p.m. at the Lion’s Den 

June 19 Installation and Awards Banquet - 6:00 p.m. Social, 7:00 p.m. Dinner 

                                   Parkway Banquets 

                                   25212 West Lake Shore Drive 

                                   Ingleside, IL 

June 26 General Business Meeting – 7:00 p.m. at the Lion’s Den 

June 30-July 4 100
th

 Lions International Convention – Chicago, IL 

 

Gagewood Website:  www.gagewoodlions.org  

District 1F Website:  www.district1flions.com 
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Brag Board Award 
Congratulations to the Gagewood Lions for winning the Brag 

Board contest at the District 1F Convention!  Thanks to Lions 

Linda & Ray Salata for keeping the board updated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Installation of TWO New Gagewood Members 
A Lions Roar welcome to the newest Gagewood Lions, Mark Harold and Eric Jahn!  PDG Lion Marty 

Reading had the honors of installing them and Lion Harold Flood was their sponsor.  Congratulations and we 

welcome you to the largest service organization in the world!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsor Lion Harold Flood pins new members 

 Eric Jahn and Mark Harold 

PDG Lion Marty Reading, Eric Jahn, Mark Harold, 

Harold Flood 
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Scholarship 
The Gagewood Lions presented two $1,000 scholarships at Warren High School’s awards night on May 17.  

President Lion Pat Herman was on hand to present the awards.  Recipients for this year are Lindsey Flood 

who will be attending Illinois State University pursuing a degree in Nursing and Nathaniel Margerum who 

would like to attend the University of Nebraska-Lincoln and pursue a degree in either Criminal Justice or 

Education.  Congratulations and best wishes to both!! 

 



 

 

Gagewood Lions Page 5 

Gagewood Lions Club  

Agenda for Monday, May 22, 2017 
 
 

Call to order Lion Pres. Pat 

Pledge:   

Secretary's Report:  Lion Carroll 

  

Treasurer's Report:  Lion Ray 

 

Communications:  

   

  

Committee Reports:  

 Sight & Sound – Lion Ray  

 Little Free Library – Lion Harold 

 IL State Convention May 19-21 

 Wrap-up report 

 2017 International Convention update – Lion Marty 

 Will be in Chicago June 30
th

 – July 4
th

 with Parade on Sat. July 1 

 Sweepstakes Booklets – Lion Marty 

 Wrap-up report 

 Scholarship – Lion Linda 

 Wrap-up report 

 Carp Fishing Derby – Chairman Todd 

 Wrap-up report 

 Installation Banquet _ June19th – Mon 6:30 

 Lake County Fair ticket sales – Lion Bob 

 Gurnee Days – Chairman Carroll 

 Pig Roast – Lions Todd & Carroll 
Old Business  

  

New Business 

  
Tail Twister – Lion Todd    

 

  Motion to adjourn   
 


